RECEIVED

April 13, 2022

REGION OF PEEL
OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK

From: Mark Forler < >

Sent: April 12, 2022 7:46 PM

To: ZZG-COUNCIL < zzg-council@peelregion.ca >; lannicca, Nando

<nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca>; mayor@caledon.ca

 $\label{eq:cc:cobin.reid@caledon.ca} \textbf{Cc:} \ \underline{ robin.reid@caledon.ca}; \ \underline{ laura.hall@caledon.ca}; \ \underline{ lan Sinclair < \underline{ian.sinclair@caledon.ca} > ; \ \underline{ Groves, } } \\ \textbf{Annette <} \underline{ annette.groves@caledon.ca} > ; \ \underline{ Downey, Johanna <} \underline{ iohanna.downey@caledon.ca} > ; \ \underline{ Innis, } \\ \textbf{Annette <} \underline{ annette.groves@caledon.ca} > ; \ \underline{ Innis, } \\ \textbf{Annette <} \underline{ annette.groves@caledon.ca} > ; \ \underline{ Innis, } \\ \textbf{Annette <} \underline{ annette.groves@caledon.ca} > ; \ \underline{ Innis, } \\ \textbf{Annette <} \underline{ annette.groves@caledon.ca} > ; \ \underline{ Innis, } \\ \textbf{Annette <} \underline{ annette.groves@caledon.ca} > ; \ \underline{ Innis, } \\ \textbf{Annette <} \underline{ annette.groves@caledon.ca} > ; \ \underline{ Innis, } \\ \textbf{Annette <} \underline{ annette.groves@caledon.ca} > ; \ \underline{ Innis, } \\ \textbf{Annette <} \underline{ annette.groves@caledon.ca} > ; \ \underline{ Innis, } \\ \textbf{Annette <} \underline{ annette.groves@caledon.ca} > ; \ \underline{ Innis, } \\ \textbf{Annette.groves@caledon.ca} > ; \ \underline{ Innis, } \\ \textbf{Annette$

Jennifer < jennifer.innis@caledon.ca >; Deboer, Nick

<nick.deboer@caledon.ca; christina.early@caledon.ca; lynn.kiernan@caledon.ca; tony.rosa@caledon.c

<u>a</u>

Subject: Urban Expansion/Development

Regarding boundry expansion and Peel urban growth,

In an era of an increasing climate crisis, it would be extremely short sighted to allow further urban expansion. Effects of this decision will be felt forever. We should be leaders in the field of preventing climate change, not causing further environmental erosion.

As well, in a time of growing world hunger it is unconscionable to be paving over food producing farm land. We are lucky enough to live in an area blessed with some of the best farmland in Ontario, in Canada, and on the planet itself. This should never to be taken for granted. This is an amazing resource that should be treasured and protected at all costs. This land is the birthright of future generations -ours to protect.

As well, it has also been shown that sprawl is expensive both fiscally and socially.

Please resist the push of developers and maintain existing urban boundaries. Please delay official plan approval until after the upcoming federal election.

Thankyou.

Mark Forler

REFERRAL TO	
RECOMMENDED	
DIRECTION REQUIRED	
RECEIPT RECOMMENDED	\checkmark